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rehearsal at the Civic Center Music Hall.
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Sustaining the Arts for  
Future Generations
Terri Cooper has long held a deep appreciation for the 
arts. She began volunteering for arts organizations 
at an early age and continues to contribute her time 
and resources to cultural institutions in Oklahoma City, 
including the Oklahoma City Philharmonic.

Through her involvement with various nonprofits, 
Terri became aware of the importance of endowment 
and began making gifts to help sustain a number of 
community organizations.

“Through the power of endowment, the Oklahoma City 
Community Foundation enables gifts of all sizes to make 
a significant impact,” Terri said.
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